Podgorica,
July 23, 2011

Your Royal Majesty,

Please accept the expressions of my deepest condolences on occasion of death of
tens of innocent citizens of Norway in the Friday's twin terrorist attacks.

Here in Montenegro we are all deeply affected by the tragic occurrence and we
are all with the families of the victims in our thoughts.

No society in the world is not vulnerable to extremist's ideas and actions. The
fact that the tragic event took place in Norway, well known as a tolerant and
fair society, 1s a reminder that all of us should join our efforts to battle
ideologies of evil infecting minds addictive to those. In the globalised world
nobody should doubt that social and religious tolerance has been a prerequisite
of a harmonious society, as well as a morally superior approach.

Your Royal Majesty, I wish you good health and success in performing your

high duty.
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His Royal Majesty Harald V of Norway
King of Norway
Oslo



